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David,
Please generally, consider the following for the scoping of the EIS for the Onondaga Lake Ampitheater:

Incorporate “Bird-Friendly Building Design” concepts into construction that focus on:
o Glass and bird collision mitigation
o Light pollution reduction
o Facility runoff and wastewater management
o Design trap abatement — example: poorly designed parking lots that appear to waterfowl as
bodies of water where they are left unable to take off again
o Habitat enhancement via landscape architecture and bird supporting structure

While it is clear that state and federally listed wildlife will be considered in the assessment, my
biggest concern is the impact on species due to an increase in light poilution. Noise and Odor were
included in the draft scoping document, but light was not even though it is mentioned in the EAF as
potentially having a moderate to large increase compared to existing lighting in the area.

Thank you for your consideration,

Frank Moses

Syracuse, NY
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